
Topic 
 

In Topic this week, we shall be 
investigating the link between 
chocolate and the Americas. 

 
 
 
 
  

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Another week has flown by and children have been 
really getting into Coraline as we near to the 

conclusion of the story. 
 

This week provides further excitement as the children 
will look into how best survive the ‘Other World’ and 

possibly even defeat the ‘Other Mother’. 
 

Footwear 
 

Please can the children be bringing in or have a 
change of footwear for outdoor PE on a Thursday. I 

would like to utilise the field but as some children do 
not bring in a change of footwear, this then becomes 

unmanageable. 
 

Jewellery  
 

As stated in the termly letter and Miss Green’s most 
recent newsletter, jewellery should be kept to a 

minimum with a single pair of stud earrings. 
Necklaces, rings, ankle bracelets, hooped earrings 

should all stay at home. This also includes any Smart 
watches (i.e. the ability to record or take pictures) 

that may have been bought for Christmas. 
 
 

Forest School 
 

We will not be going to Forest School this week. 

Reading 
We continue to visit the library on a Friday to ensure 
the children have a book to read but they of course 

can bring in a book from home although a name in the 
inside cover would be a good idea. 

We are encouraging the children to take home a book 
from school so they can get the continuity of the book 

but please ensure they bring it back every day. 

English 
 

We shall be continuing to use the 
book ‘Coraline’ by Neil Gaiman as a 

stimulus for our English work deciding 
on how best to survive the ‘Other 

World’. 
 
 

PE Sessions 
 

Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 
school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 

Mondays and Thursdays. 
If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 

on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 
back.  

See left for message about footwear. A change of 
footwear is essential and will be expected next year at 

secondary school. 

Science 

 
This week we shall be investigating 

how the properties of some 
materials allow us to sort them 
back to their component parts. 

Maths 
 

In Maths this week, we shall be working with decimals 
and their link to fractions and percentages. 

 

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  
Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  
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